
 

 

Conservation District has Display at the Beaver Fair 

 
From September 18 through 23, 2017, the Snyder County Conservation District (SCCD) had a 
display at the Beaver Community Fair at Beaver Springs, PA.  Displays and materials were set 
up explaining basic agricultural compliance and past and upcoming SCCD activities and events.  
Other educational items from SCCD were available for the public to pick up and take home. 
 

 
Above: A display of pictures of events, workshops, activities the SCCD has held over the years along with 
handouts related to no-till and best management practices (BMPs) for farms and household stormwater 

management. 
 
For more information about agricultural compliance and what we do, please contact the 
Conservation District at 570-837-3000 or visit us at our website at www.snyderconservation.org. 
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Above: A display about 
environmental agricultural 
compliance with materials to assist 
and educate farmers.  Left: A 
display promoting two events: 
Farm Girls Rock, a workshop for 
women in agriculture held on 
September 30 and Walk in Penn’s 
Woods, a field event held locally 
near Selinsgrove on October 1. 

http://www.snydercounty.org/Depts/Conservation_District/Documents/2017%20Farm%20Girls%20Rock%20Recap.pdf
http://www.snydercounty.org/Depts/Conservation_District/Documents/2017%20Walk%20in%20Penns%20Woods%20Recap.pdf
http://www.snydercounty.org/Depts/Conservation_District/Documents/2017%20Walk%20in%20Penns%20Woods%20Recap.pdf

